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Family Service in Beckley Church at 11am  
Sunday 9th October 
Followed by a hot, two-course 
Harvest Lunch in the church 
Lunch Tickets £8.00 for adults, £5 for children 
FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO BUY TICKETS 
Mrs Jennifer Als – Tel: 01797 230 324 
Mrs Diane Marsh – Tel: 01797 260 596 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 
Doctors Surgery 
Now only on the first Tuesday of the month 
between the hours of 11.30am and 12.30pm to 
book an appointment contact Rye Medical 
Centre on 01797 223333 
Parish Council Meeting  
Tuesday 6th at 7.30pm - Peasmarsh residents 
are invited to attend 
Film Club - Start of 2016-2017 Season 
Friday 9th at 7.30pm - Film is Carol 
New members welcome - only £20 for a year's 
subscription (10 films) - Contact Hilary on 01797 
230205 for more details. 
Hall of Crafts 
Sunday 11th from 10am to 4pm 
New and previous exhibitors will be there plus 
the usual snack bar  
Flower Arranging Group  
Wednesday 14th September from 10 am to noon 
- Theme is A Monochrome Arrangement  
New members welcome - Contact Deirdre Bull 
on 01797 230208 for more information 
Quiz Night 
The ever popular quiz night returns ! 
Saturday 24th at 7.30pm 
Entry fee £5.50 includes Ploughman's Supper 
and BYO drinks - Everyone welcome. Come as 
a team or join in with others. 
 
 

Peasmarsh Memorial Hall Hire 
 

The cost of hiring the hall has remained 
the same since it re-opened in 2013 and it 
is probably the least expensive to hire in 
the area and almost certainly the best. So 
why not book it for your next family or 
children's party or some other event ?   
 
 More details can be found by visiting 
peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk   or email 
bookings.peasmarshmh@btconnect.com  
 

Messages 
Sing for Fun on Wednesday at 2pm – 
“New Singers welcome !”     Yvonne 
 
A reminder to dog-walkers -  
“ If you are putting poo into a plastic bag 
please put it in one of the special bins 
provided around the village. Don't hang it on a 
bush or elsewhere.  The family and I were 
recently walking through the churchyard and 
my grandson was disgusted to see a black 
plastic bag hanging on one of the 
gravestones, WHICH IS MOST 
INAPPROPRIATE!!"    Jan. 
 

Regular Hall Activities 
Brownies 
Mondays at 6.30pm in term time – 
  Restarts September 12th  
 

Sing for Fun 
Wednesdays at 2pm – 
  Restarts September 7th  
 

YOGA Classes  
Wednesdays at 7.30pm 
Fridays at 9.30am 
 

Mothers and Toddlers   
Thursdays at 9.30am – 
   Restarts September 8th  
 

Zumba  
Thursdays at 7.30pm 
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It will be sad to have poppies on sale in Jempsons’  in 
November this year without Tony Curd who was so dedicated to 
marking this anniversary. 
Fay has bravely offered to organise the collection in his place 
and needs volunteers for the 10 days leading up to 11th 
November 2016.  Please give her a call on 01797 230427 if you 
can spare a couple of hours.  
November may seem a long way off, but the sooner you do it, 
the better ! 

 
 

Allotment Available.    Peasmarsh Parish Council has an allotment plot available for rent. If you are 
interested in becoming an allotment holder, please contact the Parish Clerk, Mrs Catherine Hellen, at 
peasmarshpc@outlook.com or tel: 07951 668713 for further details 

 

Playspace Project 
 

After a successful sunny morning on August 13th it was a bit disappointing to find only half the number of 
booters for the second Boot Fair at the Maltings on the 27th.   
The organisers have gone to immense trouble to get these 3 Boot Fairs off the ground and well 
advertised as a “Kick-start” for the re-furbishment fund for the playspace. Not only is this a fund-raiser; it 
is an opportunity for residents to get together and discuss proposals for the improvement of one of our 
village’s most important amenities. 
WE WANT TO SEE YOU THERE ON SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 10TH BETWEEN 8am and 12 noon. 
 
In addition to promoting the playspace, it is hoped that this exercise has interested enough residents to 
make it possible to re-instate the Recreation Ground Committee as an independent body (answerable to 
the Parish Council) to manage the affairs of the Recreation Grounds – the pitch, the playspace, the 
skatepark and the pavilion. 
It is quite astonishing how many “Peasmarshians” are not even quite sure where the Recreation 
Grounds are, and have never visited them. 
 
Could you spare an hour or so a month to contribute to the work of the Committee ? 
Do you have the skills to help manage this wonderful open space for our children and those who want to 
engage in various sports ? 
Would you like to know how it all works ? 
If you would like to get involved come to the pavilion at 6pm on Thursday, September 8th. (Or if you are 
not free then, contact Jenny Als on 230324 or jals@millwood324.fsnet.co.uk or leave a message on the 
fb page, “Peasmarsh Village NEW Recreation Ground”.) 
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